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WRITTEN QUESTION E-1056/09
by Daniel Varela Suanzes-Carpegna (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Panga fish analysis results

Replying to my question P-7045/08, the Commission said that it had received a reply from the 
Spanish authorities, dated 20 November 2008, with the results of the analysis of panga fish imported 
from Vietnam, which confirmed that the fish was contaminated.

Will the Commission please forward to myself, and hence the European Parliament, the details of the 
analysis results in question?


